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The Cadillac Three to Headline Benefit Concert  
 
Nashville Band Brings It Back to Cain’s Ballroom for Oklahoma Central Credit Union’s Concert 
Benefitting Oklahoma Central Foundation 
 
TULSA, OK - Oklahoma Central Credit Union is proud to present Nashville-based southern rock band, The Cadillac 
Three, in concert on April 16, 2016 at the historic Cain’s Ballroom.  
 
The benefit concert will support the work of Oklahoma Central Foundation, which has been established to provide 
financial capability opportunities to its employees and members. 
 
“The mission of Oklahoma Central Credit Union and the Foundation is to make a difference in the lives of our 
employees and members. Our concert series has become a staple in our fundraising efforts to bring the 
Foundation’s philanthropic activities to life,” said Board President Gina Wilson.  
 
Tickets to the Oklahoma Central Credit Union benefit concert are $19 and are on sale now.  
 
ABOUT OKLAHOMA CENTRAL CREDIT UNION 
Oklahoma Central Credit Union has been helping Oklahomans meet their financial goals since 1941 and is locally 
owned and operated. It serves over 36,000 members through ebanking, the Oklahoma Central mobile app, more 
than 5,300 locations internationally via CO-OP Shared Branch, a network of nine branches and 
OklahomaCentral.org. 
 
ABOUT OKLAHOMA CENTRAL FOUNDATION 
Oklahoma Central Foundation, Inc., is a nonprofit 501c3 organization committed to empowering Oklahoma Central 
Credit Union employees and members through financial capability and its scholarship program to help them 
achieve financial confidence and security. Read more about Oklahoma Central Foundation.  
 
ABOUT THE CADILLAC THREE 
Hailing from Nashville, this three piece band, whose members include Jaren Johnston, Neil Mason and Kelby Ray, 
has developed a sound all their own that hovers between country anthems, hard-and-heavy rock ballads and 
traditional southern folk. Their most recent single, “Graffiti,” was released on Friday, January 29th and recorded at 
London’s famed Abbey Road Studios. For more information visit thecadillacthree.com. 
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